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January 28, 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Representative Paul Holvey, Chair 
House Business and Labor Committee 
 
 
 
Dear Rep. Holvey: 
 
The Workers’ Compensation Management-Labor Advisory Committee 
(MLAC) has completed review of HB 4086. The committee recommends the 
legislature support the bill. 
 
For your committee’s information, we have attached a one-page information 
sheet about MLAC and our process. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 

  
Patrick Priest     Scott Strickland 
Management Co-chair   Labor Co-chair 
 
 
 
 
 

Members 

Tammy Bowers 
May Trucking Company 
 
Matthew Calzia 
Oregon Nurses Association 
 
Sara Duckwall 
Duckwall Fruit 
 
Jill Fullerton 
Clackamas Co. Fire District #1 
 
Marcy Grail 
IBEW Local 125 
 
Lynn McNamara 
Paladin Consulting 
 
John McKenzie 
JE Dunn Construction  
 
Patrick Priest 
Citycounty Insurance Services 
Management co-chair 
 
Scott Strickland 
IUOE Local 701 
Labor co-chair 
 
Margaret Weddell 
Labor representative 
 
Andrew Stolfi 
Director, Oregon Department of 
Consumer & Business Services,  
Ex-Officio 

Committee administration 
 
Theresa Van Winkle 
Committee Administrator 
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